OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2014

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
[ am returning Assembly Bill 2155 without my signature.

This bill would prohibit mandatory overtime for nurses in state facilities. This measure
covers matters more appropriately settled through the collective bargaining process.

Sincerely,

EM S Bro

Edmund G. Brow
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